From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au

Sent: 11/03/2025 4:00:48 PM
To: DA Submission Mailbox
Subject: Online Submission
11/03/2025

MS Erin Windshuttle
2/12 Lodge ST
Balgowlah NSW 2093

RE: DA2025/0132 - 37 Roseberry Street BALGOWLAH NSW 2093

As a young family, we are HIGHLY opposed to having McDonals restaurant in this location
specifically, and in this area in general.

| am opposed to this because if many reasons including the very poor quality food offering
that is made by this chain, giving no nutritional value to our community. Visually | don't want
me children exposed to the marketing and imagery associated with this brand either .

Further to this the traffic, congestion, and additionally the known "drive though and then park
to eat" culture would end up being in our area which currently struggles under the need for
street parking if the residents.

The carelessness of McDonals customers and impact in our environment, locally, and globally
also concerns me, as there is precedent of how much additional rubbish is left behind by
these business and their customers.





